
Winter Break:
● School Reopens 

Monday, January 4th 

No assignments during 
break, however please 
continue to read 20 
minutes each night, or 
more! :) 

Dear fourth grade families:
We made it to Winter Break, woo-hoo! I hope everyone 
enjoys the break, and has a wonderful holiday.  We’ll see 
you after the new year, in 20-21! 🙂

PS:  Thank you to each and every family & student for the 
generous and thoughtful class gifts. Mr. T and I felt very 
spoiled and appreciated this week!  💗

A NOTE FROM YOUR TEACHER

Sharing our Pourquoi 
Tales “by the fire”, and 
drawing symmetrical 

shapes

This Week’s Highlights:

Timely Updates

Math:  Topic 6
SS:  The Road to the Revolution
Science: Nocturnal animal research
ELA: reading/writing nonfiction
Wordly Wise: Lesson 7

After the Break:

Wednesday, 

December 23rd 


